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Commonwealth Edisen Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West 11

1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

We have received your letter dated September 17, 1980, which transmitted the
proposed scope and ohjectives for the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station's
annual emergency preparedness exercise scheduled for December 5, 1990, We
have reviewed this submittal and have determined that the propoused scope and
objectives are acceptable.

If you have any questions or wish to r /ise the exercise objectives, please
have your staff contact Mr. Tom Ploski of my staff at (708)790-5634,

Sincerely,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

cc: D. Galle, Vize President - Bun

Operations

T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

R. L. Bax, Station Manager
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